
1840 S Gaffey St., Box 34 ● San Pedro, CA 90731 ● (310) 918-8650 ● 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
March 2, 2017 
 
 
 
Mr. Matt Basura 
3316 S. Denison Ave. 
San Pedro, CA  90731 
 
Dear Matt, 
 
On Feb 27, 2017 the Coastal Neighborhood Council unanimously approved issuing a letter 
of support for your proposed project of constructing a second level addition for your 
residence, located at 3316 S. Denison Ave, San Pedro, CA 90731. 
 
I wish to note for the record, that Anne Kohl of 3320 S, Denison Ave., your next door 
neighbor attended the meeting and voiced her objection to the project moving forward, citing 
the excessive noise and the general inconvenience to the neighbors.  Also she was objecting 
because the addition would block some of her sunlight.  After some discussion, the Board of 
the Coastal San Pedro Council voted unanimously to prepare a letter of support for the 
Project to move forward. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Adele Healy 
President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
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